
 
 

TMX INFORMATION PROCESSOR - PRODUCTION 
ALERT 
 
Issue Impacting Omega Data in IP Feeds - UPDATE #2 
 
Attention TMX Information Processor Clients 
 
In an attempt to restore the Omega data to the TMX IP Products, we will be initiating a refresh 
on the Omega feed handlers at both Markham (MCC) and Toronto (TCF). If this is successful 
we will reinstate Omega data to the respective consolidated products (CBBO, CBBOP, CDB, 
CDBP). A subsequent notice will confirm. 
 
Clients should disregard any data they see on the CDF- Omega pending confirmation from TMX 
IP. 
 
For more information contact TMX Market Operations at (416) 947-4705 


